
    DAVISON AYSO BOARD MEETING MINUTES, 11/18/2019 

MEMBERS PRESENT: Susie, Seth, Mike, Courtney, Ron, Kim, 
Phil, Jason, Leah, Troy, & Lisa


Motion to begin the meeting at 7:01pm ....first by Susie & second 
by Courtney.  We will have parent meetings before each game 
dealing with the age group 14/15U.  We will try to have a Board 
Member at each parent meeting. These meetings are extremely 
important.  

ROUNDTABLE: ❄  JASON: Concession Stand was closed down 
successfully. We will be ready for Spring. The Health Department 
came by for a visit this fall , and we passed with “ flying colors”. 
Leah, Jason’s better half, came to the meeting tonight to join the 
Board. Motion for Leah to join the Board was ok’ed first by Ron 
and then seconded by Seth. ☃ Welcome to the Board, Leah!!☃ 

❄ LEAH: Leah will possibly take on the Volunteer’s & all of their 
info. This job is needed and would be a big help to our Board. 

❄ SETH: There will be a Referee Instructor Class on December 
8, 2018. The class will be held at Susie’s. We provided a small 
breakfast and lunch for those that took it.  Thank you Susie for 
allowing us to use your home for the class. ❄ DIANA: All 
schedules are wrapped up for this area. The teams all need to be 
in by March 2, 2019. ❄ COURTNEY & ❄ KIM: We will be adding 
another team in March to our 8U teams. We will be participating 
in the Davison Christmas Parade on December 7, 2018. Courtney 
& Kim will get decorations for the truck and tractor trailer. We will 
be walking in the parade. We will have all information on times 
and location of where our float will be located. ❄ KIM , would 
like to take on and disperse uniforms, team information, etc. for 
the fall.  ❄ CHRIS & ❄ TROY: Chris was not able to attend. Troy 
spoke to us about eight of the Coaches that need training. There 



will be a training for Coaches coming up soon. ❄ MIKE: All bills 
are paid and everything mailed out that needed to be. All incident 
reports have been taken care of. WaterPark seeding was ok’ed 
by Mike.  Any sports will take advantage of our maintaining the 
fields that we use. ❄ PHIL &❄ RON: Everything is all set for the 
winter. ❄ RON: Stewart and Alan Cross will be meeting with Ron 
about their new Camp opportunities. The meeting will be on 
November 29, 2018. We will hear more about this in January 
when we have our January Board Meeting. ❄ LYNSEY: not 
present. ❄ TRAVIS: not present. Travis and Susie are busy 
revamping the letter for sponsorship. ❄ CINDY: not 
present.❄ LISA: We discussed handing out thank you cards, I 
make sure that we do do that. I will be in touch with a couple 
local pizza places. I will be speaking to Bob, at Hungry Howie’s, 
about possibly getting a pizza warmer and pizza. We will look 
into purchasing a pizza warmer. We shall see how it goes. More 
news to follow....

CLOSING COMMENTS: Thoughts about the next year...How do 
we get more players? Do we.... put ads up sooner on the 
internet? ....Compile ads for placemats in local 
restaurants? .....Ads on coffee mugs? ...bulk mailing?...go to 
different school districts? .....what is a good answer?


❄ ☃  Motion for the meeting to close @ 8:04pm. The motion to 
adjourn was brought up first by Seth and seconded by Courtney. 
Our next meeting will be on January 20, 2019.  ❄ ☃ ❄ ☃ ❄ ☃ 


☃  🌨  ☃  🌨  ☃  🌨  ☃  🌨  ☃  🌨  ☃  🌨  ☃  🌨  ☃  🌨  ☃  🌨


